
Thank you for considering financial assistance from the American Rescue Plan to help fund a permanent building for our local 
library.  We have been operating in a temporary building for many years and it does not meet the needs of our community.  We have 
a high percentage of low income families that depend on library resources for education and internet access.  Our community voted 
for a tax to provide our local area with library facilities.  It has long been a goal to find a permanent home for our library.
Please help us realize this important community resource by supporting the allocation of public funds towards a permanent library 
building! 


